
SB 978 is a very bad bill.  Why are you spending time attacking law abiding citizens while doing nothing 
to punish criminals? 
 
Please focus on things that really impact this state like PERS, transportation, and education. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Robert Bass 



I am writing to tell you SB 978 is a bad bill that will only cause harm to law-abiding citizens and do 
nothing to address crime.  With all the other issues that are affecting our state like transportation, 
education, and PERS it's insulting that you are trying to ram this down our throats. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Robert Bass 
 


	Robert Bass (testimony)
	Robert Bass (testimony 2)

